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Greetings! 
 
The Coming Week in Latin: 
 
6th grade will have a Latin numbers quiz on Tuesday and a chapter 15 test on Thursday. 
 
7th grade will have a Latin numbers quiz on Tuesday and a chapter 15 test on Thursday. 
 
8th grade will have a Latin numbers quiz on Tuesday and a chapter 15 test on Thursday. 
 
 
This week in science: 
 
6th grade are still working their way through a unit on magnetism. No quizzes or tests. 
 
7th grade began chapter 18 last week and will continue learning about the human body. 
 
8th grade will continue working on a unit on animal survival. No quizzes or tests. 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
If you haven’t already re-enrolled your child for next year, please do so soon! See the web 
site for more information. 
 
The OSL annual fundraiser continues. 
 
If your child has a younger sibling, please see the school website for information regarding 
our summer program. 
 
Logic school field day is Friday, May 3rd. 
 
 
In the name of Jesus the Christ, 
 

Mr. Kemnitz 


